
To our stakeholders

Adjustment Request: Next COP to be posted by end of June 2014

Dear stakeholders,

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the

annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises a

statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions

with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or

expected outcomes.

We joined the initiative in late 2010 and have since published two reports. For the

publication of our third report we hereby ask for an adjustment period of three months. Our

corporate website is undergoing revision in spring 2014 and the COP will be part of the new

website. We will post the web link to our new site on our UNGC profile by the end of June

2014.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Barbara Rigassi Dr. Thomas Streiff

Managing Partner Member of the Board of Directors

BHP – Brugger and Partners Ltd. BHP – Brugger and Partners Ltd.

Zurich, 17 March 2014


